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Award Information – 4/13/2021 

Contract Information 

Purchase Description: DPR and NCT WRF Bar Screen Replacement Project  

Contract Start Date: April 13, 2021  

Initial Term: 180 days after notice to proceed  

Term Dates: N/A  

Renewals: N/A  

 

Vendor Information 

Company Name: RHMG Engineers, Inc.   

Address: 975 Campus Drive  

 Street Address Suite/Unit # 

 Mundelein IL 60060 

 City State ZIP Code 

 
 

Contact Name: William Rickert, President 

Funding Account 
Description: Public Works Enterprise Fund 

 

Budget Information: FY21 Capital `  

 

Department: Public Works 

 

Department Contact: Tom Miles Award Amount: $254,488 

Bid / RFP Information 

Registered Vendors: N/A  Responses Received: N/A 
 

Intent: 
Project consists of preliminary and final engineering design for the NCT and DPR WRF bar screen replacement project. 

 
Department Recommendation: 
Due to the specialized nature of this project, the County requires design related services from an engineering firm qualified in this 
type of engineering in accordance with the Purchasing Ordinance and the Local Government Professional Services Selection Act. 
An Agreement has been negotiated with RHMG Engineers, Inc. of Mundelein, Illinois to provide the necessary professional 
engineering design services.  These services are in accordance with Lake County Purchasing Ordinance Article 5-101(3) and the 
Local Government Professional Services Selection Act (50 ILCS 510/1 et seq. 
 
Yvette Albarran, 3/16/2021 

 

 


